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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Well we are a month into the new school year, I hope everyone is settling back and our new Reception 
families are enjoying life at Hainford Primary School.  
I thought this was the perfect opportunity to say hello from the PTA and remind you all who we are: 
 

  
  

Donna Moore 
Chair Person 

AKA Willow and Poppy’s 
Mum 

Lisa Wooden 
Deputy Chair Person 

AKA Daisy D’s Mum 

Fiona Pamment 
Secretary 

Ashleigh Price 
AKA Harriet’s mum 

Treasurer 

 

 
We have had a meeting and been planning lots of fun things. So here is a brief summary: 

 

Harvest festival – we will be selling homemade cakes and treats, with tea and coffees after the 

service, so make sure you bring your pennies! 

 

Halloween disco AT Hainford Village Hall– Monday 31st October with hot dogs, treats, fancy dress, 

a chance to show off their best dancing and knee skids with lots of games and prizes to be won! 

3.30 – 5pm. Tickets will be on sale from reception priced at £3.50 per child.  

 

Halloween mask competition - from the 17th October you will be able to purchase a cardboard 

mask to decorate over half term – anything with a spooky theme! They will be judged by the 

teachers on the 31st and prizes awarded. 

 

Then it’s time to start thinking about the C word!  

 

Christmas cards - we will be sending out letters and pages before half term for children to create a 

Christmas spectacular, then Creative Lincs in Aylsham will turn them in to Christmas cards, tags and 

wrapping paper. 

 

Christmas shop - we will be holding our popular Christmas shop, an opportunity for children to buy 

2 presents for family and/or friends.  

 



Refreshments and hamper - we will be supporting the nativities with tea/coffee and festive bakes 

but also running our hamper raffle. More information to follow nearer the time, but we will be 

asking for donations to help build this up.  

 

So lots to look forward to, please support us with these events. Mr Cross has asked us to fundraise 
to develop and build upon the existing trim trail – to make it more exciting and challenging for the 
children. We also want to add to the outside play equipment – the children are very much enjoying 
tennis and football at the moment in their break times so we want to add to this and provide other 
opportunities for play.  
 

We would LOVE to hear from you about ideas – what can we do to fund raise? What would you like 

to take part in? We know that quizzes aren’t for everyone for example, what would you like us to 

host? Do get in touch – either on Facebook, grab us in the playground or you can email Donna 

(dizzycamper@hotmail.co.uk). Likewise, if you would like to do something yourself and donate the 

money, we can always support you with this. 
   

Hainford School PTA 
 
 

If you are on Facebook please join our page – we 
post news, updates and photos on there.  

 

mailto:dizzycamper@hotmail.co.uk

